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Mexico Regional Managing Partner Discusses Impact U.S. Tariffs
Are Having on Collective Labor Negotiations in Mexico

News

3.06.25


In a radio interview with journalist Javier Solórzano, Germán de la Garza shares his insight on the

imposition of tariffs and the likely impact these tariffs will have on collective labor negotiations.

Germán also offers his insights on this topic in an interview with Notiver.

To listen to the radio interview visit Solórzano El Referente Informativo. To read the article visit

Notiver.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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